
Our first event of the year, and what a truly spectacular night it was! Thank
you to everyone who attended and supported the PTA Ball last month. We
had some amazing prizes thanks to our generous sponsors.
Congratulations to the raffle and balloon pop winners and a huge thank
you to everyone who bid on the auction and helped us raise a total of
£8,588!! Such a fantastic achievement. A massive thank you to the Ball
Committee who put on a brilliant night, to Kieran for keeping everyone in
order, Grant for keeping us dancing all night and Andy for the great video
montage to remind us why we all work so hard to raise money for our
children's school. We hope you all enjoyed the photo booth Magic Mirror
and have some great memories.

Pownall PTA Ball!
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Newsletter 6 - The Year so far...

Easter Hunt & Colouring Competition
Congratulations to all the class winners of the Easter Colouring
Competition and thank you to everyone who took the time to take part.
Along with the Easter Hunt our Easter activities raised a total of £394.
Thank you to Alex for organising the colouring competition and our Easter
Bunny volunteers Andy, Steve, Rachael and Paul for setting up the hunt
and carting hundreds of eggs around the school! You are all amazing!  



AFTER SCHOOL SPRING DISCOS
EYFS / KS1 Tuesday 16th May 2023
Reception 3.20pm - 4.15pm

Years 1&2 4.30pm - 5.20pm

KS2 Tuesday 23rd May 2023
Years 3&4 3.20pm - 4.15pm

Years 5&6 4.30pm - 5.20pm

Bookings via Pay360 or cash in an envelope with child's name and class

by no later than 9am the day prior. £2.50 per child. Includes an Ice Pop!

So what do we have planned next?

SUMMER FAIR
Saturday 1st July 2023 12 noon-3pm

Save the date! More details to follow...

Any parents interested in getting

involved to support this event, please

email pownallgreenpta@gmail.com

POWNALL GREEN CHILDREN'S
SPONSORED BIKE RIDE
Saturday 17th June 2023 2pm-4pm
A parent supervised 5km ride around the

school grounds / 10km ride around Bramhall.

More details to follow. If you are interested in

helping to support this event, please contact

Mike Smith at mike.smith11@mac.com






 Continue to support and attend our events and volunteer to help
out. We always need helpers, even if you can only give a small
amount of your time.
 Come along to the PTA meetings and help plan / organise events.
You don't need to have been before. We are a friendly bunch! 
 If you don't have time to help organise any of the big events, can you
volunteer to help out at the School Discos?
 Make sure you are set up to use Pay 360 to enable you to make
payments for school trips / PTA fund raising events.  You can access
this via the school website (under Parents)  or via
pay360educationpayments.com                                                                    
 If you have forgotten or lost your code, contact the school office at
admin@pownallgreen.co.uk  
 Could your business or employer donate or sponsor an auction prize
or raffle for the Summer Fair.
 Shop at all your favourite online stores and raise money for the PTA
at the same time by downloading the easy fundraising app. Visit
easyfundraising.org.uk/causes/pownallgreenpta
 Join our 'gift aid' scheme and donate  at justgiving.com/pownall-
green-pta
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How you can help and get involved...

If you want to offer to help out at any events, have any
questions about events or general PTA related queries
please email us at: pownallgreenpta@gmail.com We would
love to hear from you.

How to get in touch...

The next PTA Meeting...
Come and join us at our next PTA meeting on Wednesday 3rd May 2023,
7.30pm at the Ladybrook Pub. We will be discussing upcoming events
such as the Sponsored Bike Ride and Summer Fair. Everyone is
welcome. We look forward to seeing you soon!


